Brigitte Bradley

Subject: FW: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod - RFI response

From: Lawry, Nathan <nathan.lawry@stantec.com>
Sent: Monday, 8 February 2021 11:20 AM

To: Mitch Ryan <mryan@nextgrp.com.au>

Cc: Habib Omaree <homaree@nextgrp.com.au>
Subject: RE: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod - RFI response

Hi Mitch,
Confirming that the BASIX certificate was updated to account for removal of the rainwater detention tank.

Apologies for delay.

Regards,

Nathan Lawry
Sustainability Project Engineer

Mobile: +61 409 473 729
Office: : +61 8 8201 9400
nathan.lawry@stantec.com

Stantec Australia Pty Ltd
Suite 406, 147 Pirie Street
Adelaide

South Australia 5000
Australia

@ Stantec

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not
the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

From: Mitch Ryan <mryan@nextgrp.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 4 February 2021 10:07 AM

To: Lawry, Nathan <nathan.lawry@stantec.com>
Cc: Habib Omaree <homaree@nextgrp.com.au>
Subject: FW: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod - RFI response

Hi Nathan,
Can you please assist in providing a statement confirming the below highlighted yellow item. The attached
architectural plan is the revised location of OSD tank with removal of the rainwater tank. We already have your

attached certificate to satisfy the first OSD Modification dot point.

Would be appreciated if we could close out by COB tomorrow.

Kind Regards,

Mitch Ryan



Project Manager
0410 366 035

Level 18, 227 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000
02 9550 6100 www.nextgrp.com.au
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